

June 19, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **APPOINTMENT** of **KENNETH F. BLANCHARD** of 126 Adams Street, Fairhaven, MA to the **GREATER NEW BEDFORD REGIONAL REFUSE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT**. Mr. Kenneth F. Blanchard will be replacing Lawrence D. Worden. This term will expire in June 2019.

I would also like to request a one year **WAIVER OF RESIDENCY** for Mr. Blanchard. Mr. Blanchard will be an asset to the City of New Bedford given his qualifications and past employment with the City. This waiver will be in effect until June 2019.

Sincerel

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/dlr

Kenneth F. Blanchard

Personnel